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Registration of Bellamy’s products with China Food and Drug Administration 

 

 

 

Bellamy’s Australia Limited (Bellamy’s or the Company) notes Bega Cheese Ltd’s (Bega) ASX 

announcement yesterday, 27 February 2017, regarding the sale of one of its spray dryers at 

Tatura and its infant formula finishing plant at Derrimut to Mead Johnson Nutrition (Australia) 

Pty Ltd.  

 

Bega has said that it can continue to supply its valued customers. Bellamy’s confirms that its 

manufacturing contract with Bega remains in place and the two companies are continuing 

to work closely together on their day-to-day operations.  

 

From 1 January 2018, the People’s Republic of China (PRC) will require the infant formula 

products of the Company to be registered with the China Food and Drug Administration 

(CFDA) as a requirement for export for sale in PRC.  

 

As a result of Bega’s sale to Mead Johnson Nutrition, Bellamy’s may need to seek CFDA 

registration discussions with other manufacturers, as well as Bega.  Bellamy’s has multiple 

alternatives available, including accessing the CFDA registration of an alternative canning 

line that currently produces Bellamy’s products.  

 

Bellamy’s remains confident it can achieve registration of its infant formula product series 

with CFDA in a timely manner to preserve continuity of supply for PRC products beyond the 

implementation date of 1 January 2018.  

 

 

 

Media inquiries, please contact: 

John Hurst 

Quay Advisors 

+61 418 708 663 


